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Family S.T.E.A.M. Day returns to the South Central Regional Library  
Saturday, November 2, 11 a.m. - 3 p.m.  

 

 

 
Louisville, Ky. (October 18, 2024) -- The Louisville Free Public Library’s annual Family S.T.E.A.M. 
Day returns to the South Central Regional Library (7300 Jefferson Boulevard) on Saturday, November 2, 
from 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. This FREE family-friendly event offers amazing presentations and hands-on 
activities to get kids excited about Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Math. 
 
Family S.T.E.A.M. Day brings educational institutions together for a wide variety of learning 
opportunities for the whole family. Activities include Southland Dairy’s mobile classroom (with a real 
cow), a look at how animals adapt with the Kentucky Science Center, student-led hands-on learning with 
STEMY, paleontology and geology activities with the Falls of the Ohio State Park, local wildlife with 
Louisville Nature Center, a water filtration demonstration from the Louisville Water Company, sun-
gazing with the Louisville Astronomical Society’s solar telescopes, face-painting, the mobile gaming 
truck, and more from Brightside, American Printing House, KET, and the Frazier History Museum. 
S.T.E.A.M. Day concludes with a free bluegrass concert from Good River String Band (2-3 p.m.). 
 
Family S.T.E.A.M. Day is made possible with support from the Library Foundation and Genentech. For 
more information, visit LFPL.org/Kids or call (502) 964-3515. Free parking and shuttle service will be 
available from the Target parking lot. 
 

http://www.lfpl.org/Kids

